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Dear Committee members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide my views on the use of battery cages in NSW. 
 
Animal welfare is very important to me.  
 
Please shut down the cruel and barbaric practice of confining those poor hens to those cages.  It is 
disgusting. 
 
I want to see the NSW Government act on the scientific evidence and the community’s expectations 
on animal welfare, and commence a phase out without delay 
 
Thank you for considering my submission. I look forward to seeing decisive action from the NSW 
Government on this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
Angie Grigg 
 


